
 
Notice to all guests 
 
Our focus is to keep our employees and clients healthy.  
 
Please do not come to your appointment if: 

- You are feeling unwell ​(includes but is not limited to: respiratory issues, 
running nose, fever, etc) 

- You have recently travelled/worked outside of: 
Canada ​OR ​Thunder Bay surrounding areas​ (Cities past Wawa or 
Southern Ontario).  
 

We will need to postpone your appointment ​2 weeks ​ after international travel or 
travel outside of Thunder Bay surrounding areas. 

 
Once you arrive to your appointment,​ please follow these protocols: 
 

- Please stay in your vehicle and call us at (807)623-2610​.  We will let you 
know once the stylist is ready. 

- Do not come early to your appointment as there is no waiting room, but 
please make sure you are on time as we have delegated 10 minutes in 
between clients to sanitize each station. 

- Masks are mandatory​ and must be worn at all times during your 
appointment.  They must also be worn properly, signs will be made 
available if you are unsure on proper wear.  

- If you do not have a mask, we can provide one for $2.00. 
- Use hand sanitizer once you arrive,​ which will be made available at the 

door and throughout the salon  
- We will take your temperature once you arrive to make sure you are 

okay to come in. 
- Appointments are one person only. ​  If you need to assist someone during 

an appointment (ie caregivers or children) special arrangements must be 
made.  

- Please do not bring any food or drinks to your appointment 
- Please be advised we have increased some of our services and have 

adjusted our price list.   



 
We are following the lead of the Canadian Public Health Authority 
 
This is a requirement​ we appreciate you keeping everyone safe and healthy.  
 
Please respond (“I understand”) to this email so we know that you have read and 
agreed to the updated protocols for Studio West Salon 
 
Thank you so much for your patience and cooperation,  
 
The Team at Studio West  
 
 
 
 


